
CHARTIERS TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

BUDGET MEETING 

Tuesday, October 15, 2013 

6:30 p.m. 

 

Richard Metzler – Chairman called the Chartiers Township Board of Supervisors Budget 

Meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. Tuesday October 15, 2013, at which time he asked all present to 

stand for the pledge of allegiance.  

 

ATTENDANCE: 

 

Attending this evenings meeting were Supervisors A. William Kiehl, John M. Marcischak and 

Mr. Metzler. Additionally in attendance were: Jodi L. Noble-Township Manager; Edward 

Jeffries-Public Works Director and Wendy Williams-Recording Secretary. 

 

Mr. Jeffries is requesting the Board to consider two (2) mid-size trucks and wood chipper. 

 

A list of equipment has been provided to the Board for consideration for sale. 

 

The Board asked Mr. Jeffries look at contracting services out in 2014 (i.e. tree cutting). This 

would free the Public Works Department for their duties in road work. 

 

The balance of the meeting was spent in continuation of the 2014 Budget preparation. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:58 p.m. 

 

                                                                 _______________________________________ 

                                                                 John M. Marcischak 

                                                                 Secretary 

 

Wendy Williams-Recording Secretary  


